
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Heather Morris 
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 5:40 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>; Emmerson, Wayne <Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca> 
Subject: Highway 413 
 
Dear York Regional Council: 
 
I am writing to express my concern about the building of highway 413. It is not supported by most of the 
surrounding municipalities and destroys valuable food belt land without an environmental assessment 
having been done. 
I am a resident of Thornhill/Vaughan. I am concerned about the natural habitation that will suffer from 
all the Greenbelt land destroyed, the effects on the environment and increase urban sprawl and the 
health hazard of increased air pollution. 
 
I urge council move to oppose highway 413. At the very least request Federal Environmental 
Assessment. The Ontario Conservative Government has already made many legislative and policy 
changes that negatively effect our environment, destroy farmland that provides necessary local food 
needs and destroys the natural habitat of wildlife that are an essential part of our eco system. 
 
Heather Morris 
Thornhill, ON 
 


